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I-10 Lane Closures in Seguin starts Feb. 5 
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I-10 Construction Project Lane Closures 
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Lane Closures    

CLOSURE 

Beginning Monday, February 5, at 9:00 p.m., there will be alternate lane closures on I-10 

east and westbound, between FM 464 and Huber Road, while the contractor installs 

barrier on the inside shoulder. This is a temporary lane closure and all lanes will reopen 

by 5:00 a.m., daily. Work is expected to be completed on Friday, February 9.  

Early warning signs and message boards will notify the traveling public of the closures. 

Motorists travel in or around the work zone should reduce their speed, remain vigilant 

and watch for large equipment and crewmen. 

PURPOSE 

Crews are working to widen I-10 from 4 lanes to 6 lanes, between FM 464 and SH 

130, to include resurfacing between SH 123 and SH 130. The estimated completion 

date is Fall 2029. 


